ATPCO Signs Express Contracts Deal
with Gol

ATPCO has signed a new Express Contracts agreement with Brazilian low-cost-carrier Gol, ATPCO announced
Tuesday.

Gol in 2021 migrated its passenger service system to Sabre’s SabreSonic. According to ATPCO, its Express
Contracts feature allowed the carrier to streamline and automate the movement and implementation of its

negotiated contracts to the new PSS.

“The automation turns contracts to bookable fares in less than a day,” said Gol revenue operations manager
Rogerio Maldonado in a statement.
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